September 2018



Dear Adams Harrison

## Sawston Village College Sports Awards Evening- Monday 8 July 2019

On behalf of Sawston Village College PE Department, I would like to thank you for your continued support in donating £50 towards the costs of the College 2019 Sports Awards Evening. Your generous donation will help make our vision a reality, by allowing us to continue to fund trophies and guest speakers for the evening, which is designed to recognise and celebrate our talented pupils at Sawston Village College. Celebrating pupil success is at the heart of our community as a college, where we aspire to enable all pupils to unlock their potential, receive fantastic sporting opportunities and achieve excellence in all areas of school life.

The PE Department could not put on such a fantastic Sports Awards event without the continued generosity of companies like Adams Harrison, helping to support us and the pupils at Sawston Village College. It is as a result of this that we would like to thank you once again for your thoughtful donation in helping to build on the success of last year's event.

Yours sincerely,

E Rogers

Emily Rogers PE Teacher





